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To the Stevens Community: 

As we celebrate this season of thanks, we reflect on the collective achievements, the friendships 

formed and the knowledge shared within our community. The voices of our students, expressing 

their gratitude, remind us of the unwavering support network that binds us together. 

Whether you are a student, faculty member, staff, alumni or friend, your role in shaping Stevens' 

shared success is invaluable. We are grateful for the connections that unite us and the spirit of 

innovation that defines us. 

Wishing you a Thanksgiving filled with warmth, laughter and the company of those who matter 

most.   

Per aspera ad astra, 

 
Nariman Farvardin    

President   

 

Watch the Video 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/37999h/fdy5madh/bu46vn
https://t.e2ma.net/click/37999h/fdy5madh/bu46vn

